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	Joint working with PETERSBURN

P1-3 Petersburn and Dunrobin  pupils enjoyed their joint performance of the Road Safety Magic Show last week. Our P4-7 pupils will walk to Petersburn and will be joining them this Thursday morning for a Hopscotch theatre workshop.
P2-4 and P6 in both schools are currently involved in Box Soccer training and both our P5 children are going to be involved in a Samba band – with instruction beginning once the instruments arrive. 
 We hope to offer more joint projects across all stages as the school year progresses.

NEW SCHOOL NAME

Thank you for your suggestions. At the end of this week we will send our most popular choices, selected by the children, to North Lanarkshire Council who will then create a shortlist.  
NEW HEADTEACHER
No appointment has been made and North Lanarkshire council will readvertise the headteacher position.


	CAR Park

We have had complaints from parents regarding the unsafe driving in the car park.
We will continue to monitor the car park situation and there may become a point when it may have to be closed if there is a risk to the safety of our children.
ONLINE PAYMENTS
We have now managed to overcome our technical difficulties and parents should all now have the information they require for online payments. It was sent home last week.

Parental  Engagement
Just a reminder that Primary One  Learn Together session is on the morning of 19th September. Parents should have already signed up for their preferred session.
For Primaries 2 – 7 , there is an opportunity for parents/carers to meet their teacher on 19th September between 3pm  and 4pm. This is a drop in session for anyone that would like to see their child’s classroom and meet the class teacher. Please enter via main entrance.



	PAPERWORK
Please return photographic permission form and please make sure you have returned the A4 sized permission form. This is especially important if you have a child in P4-7 (for the walk to Petersburn this Thursday). We will be sending out replacement forms for those who have not yet returned them. 
UPCOMING EVENTS
19/9/18 Meet the teacher P2-7 and P1 Learning together event
20/9/18 Hopscotch theatre P4-7 at Petersburn
21/9/18 and 24/9/18 School closed for September weekend.
[bookmark: _GoBack]25/9/18 P7 transition roadshow event at Caldervale at 7pm
5/10/18 P5 class assembly
1/10/18 Parent council meeting
12/10/18 P3/2 assembly
15/10/18 October week 
CHANGE OF ASSEMBLIES
Please note that P4 and P1b have swapped their assembly dates.
P4 assembly will now be on 26th October and P1b will be on 22nd February. 
P5 assembly has also been moved to 5th October
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